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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

12th April, 2022 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT  
 

 

The National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority wishes to notify the general public 

that the Owia Salt Pond Recreation Park and La Soufriere Cross Country Trail will 

remain closed over the Easter Weekend. 

Site rehabilitation and improvement works are currently underway at the Owia Salt 

Pond, while the La Soufriere Trail and the volcano itself continue to pose significant 

danger and the risk of injury to hikers. Therefore, the public is advised to desist from 

visiting these sites until further notice. 

The National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority apologizes for any inconvenience 

caused, and looks forward to your cooperation and support. 

Happy Easter to all! 

 

A Public Service Announcement from the National Parks, Rivers and Beaches Authority. 
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